
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Redacted 

1/30/2013 4:55:41 PM 
Turhal, Cem (cem.turhal@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Redacted 
edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); 
judith.ikle@cpuc.ca.gov (judith.ikle@cpuc.ca.gov); Schwartz, Andrew 
(andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov) (andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov); Jacobson, Erik B 
(RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); Monardi, Marino 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=M3Mt); Williams, Ray 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RDWQ); 
Redacted 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: PG&E-CPUC LMEC Advice Letter Discussion with ED Director Edward 

Randolph 

Thanks Cem for arranging tomorrow's meeting with Edward Randolph. Please note that Erik 
jacobson, Marino Monardi, Redacted and Ray Williams from PG&E will be 
attending. I've asked them to arrive to the CPUC lobby shortly before 2:00pm in order to 
register at security. While we appreciate you providing a conference call option, please note 
that no other PG&E representative will be phoning in to participate in this meeting. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 

Regards, 

Redacted 

Original Appointment 
From: Turhal, Cem rmailto:cem.turhal@cpuc.ca.oovl 
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 12:01 PM 
To: Turhal, Cem; Randolph, Edward F.; Ikle, Judith; Redacted ; Schwartz, Andrew; Redacted 
Subject: PG&E-CPUC LMEC Advice Letter Discussion with ED Director Edward Randolph 
When: Thursday. January 31. 2013 2:00 PM-3:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Redacted non reimbursable resource; Room 4206 

Hi, Tom, 

The Energy Division Director Edward Randolph would like to invite PG&E to have a 
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conversation regarding PG&E's Advice Letter 4074-E (Los Medanos Energy Center). Given the 
controversial nature of the LMEC advice letter, Mr. Randolph will be asking some questions as 
to determine the need and the eligibility of the LMEC facility within the QF/CHP Settlement. 

I have reserved a room and a call in line to allow PG&E the flexibility to choose between 
coming in in person or calling in to discuss the LMEC Advice Letter. Please let me know if 
PG&E will be calling in or will be coming to the CPUC in person. 

If you would like to call in please use the following number and password: 

Redacted 

Best, 

Cem 
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